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Port Management Office-Bataan/Aurora

September 11, 2017

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
TO : BAC Members/Secretariat/ TWG Members/
Observers/Prospective Bidders
FROM : BAC Chairperson
Please be informed that the opening of bids for the following projects is hereby
postponed due to official travel of the BAC Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson:
1. Various Repairs at Mariveles Collection Unit Building, Mariveles, Bataan

2. Repair/Repainting of PMO Buildings and Various Port Facilities at Port of
Lamao, Limay, Bataan

Opening of bids is hereby reset on September 25, 2017 at 1:00 PM, same
venue.

Please be guided accordingly.

REMEDIQS M. FRAC



